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March 17, 2020

 

Mrs. Summer Menegakis
Unknown
Unidine Corporation
1000 Washington St #510
Boston, MA 02118

Dear Summer,

As the Coronavirus continues to spread in the United States, I wanted to provide you with another
update on our commitment to meet your needs.

First and foremost, during this time of uncertainty, our commitment to the safety of our clients' guests
and team members is our unwavering priority. Now more than ever, you can rely on our team to
continue to provide you with a safe and healthy environment.
 

New Expanded Food Solutions

We are committed to quickly accommodating requests for expanded food offerings. Our Unidine
Culinary and Supply Chain Emergency Response Team is coordinating efforts with our in-unit managers
to support all emergency needs. This includes providing meal options for continuing services at
locations that could be experiencing partial or full closures.

Our teams are working hard to keep you well. Routine cleaning and personal hygiene practices have
always been the foundation in our approach to serving guests. Our best-in-class sanitation standards
ensure that we continue to take the utmost precautions when it comes to safely preparing and
serving food. Our goal is to protect the continued health and safety of our clients guests and team
members by mitigating any disruptions to service where possible.

Unidine has enhanced our cleaning procedures by increasing the frequency of disinfecting human
touchpoints throughout all aspects of service and working around-the-clock with our distributors and
vendor partners to ensure you have what you need—when you need it.

Continue to Count on Us
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Our products and ingredients are sourced from a safe and secure supply network and a robust
distribution system. We continue to work with our committed partners to bring you the most reliable food
& supplies available for purchase. We remain in daily contact with our suppliers and distributors to
understand all potential impacts of COVID-19. We continue to adhere to the guidance provided by the
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), World Health Organization (WHO), and other health
authorities.

We have a proven history of responding to emergencies, and, because of that, we are confident we can
continue to provide you consistent and reliable service. Reach out to your management teams with any
requests—large or small; we are available and ready to help.

Please don’t hesitate to reach out to me as well with any questions. 

Best Regards,
 
 

Richard B. Schenkel
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